
ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROLBOARD
June 29, 1984

Village of West Dundee,

Petitioner,

) PCB 83—164

Illinois EnvirOnmental Protection
Agency,

Respondent.

CONCURRINGOPINION (by J. Marlinh

It does not seem reasonable for the Board to impose a
restriction on West Dundee prohibiting non-residential water
hook~-ups of 1,000 gallons per month or more. This restriction
will prevent the opening of even small establishments which
deal with food or have heavy walk in business. The level of
barium in the water supply, though high, does not warrant this
action for the short period this variance will be in force.

This should not, however, be construed as condoning West
Dunde&s failure to provide low barium water to as many residents
as possible when it had the means to do so.

hn C. Marlin
Board Member

I, Dorothy M. Gunn, Clerk of the Illinois Pollution Control
Board, hereby certify that the above Concurring Opinion was
filed this $~ day of 1984.

Dorothy M, Gunn, Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
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